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Article 29 
‘Education should help you use and develop your talents and abilities. It should also help 

you learn to live peacefully, protect the environment and respect other people.’ 

  

 

2nd October 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Re: Reminder school closure  

 

Following the sad passing of Cllr Liam Jarnecki, which has resulted in a vacant Councillor 

seat in the Vauxhall ward; Vauxhall Primary School will be used as the polling station for the 

by-election on Thursday 5th October and will therefore be closed to pupils and staff.  

School will reopen as usual on Friday 6th October. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

VBennett 
Vanessa Bennett 

 

Acting Headteacher 
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